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ANNOUNCEMENT
UNUSUAL MOVEMENT IN SHARE PRICE

The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) has noted that there is unusual movement 
in the share price of the Company recently. After making all enquiries regarding the Company as 
is reasonable in the circumstances, the Board confirms that save for the change of auditor (please 
refer to the announcement of the Company dated January 30, 2022 for details), it is not aware of 
any reason or any information relating to such movement that would be required to be disclosed 
pursuant to Part XIVA of the Securities and Futures Ordinance (Chapter 571 of the Laws of Hong 
Kong).

The Board also confirms that the Company's business operations remain normal, it is confident in 
the future development prospects of the Company and will always closely monitor the share price 
of the Company.

The Company would like to remind the shareholders and potential investors of the Company 
to rationally deal with any information not officially released by the Company and to exercise 
caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.
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